
How We Are Keeping Our Offices Safe
So that our offices remain safe for all our patients, we are taking a few extra safety measures.

We’re reducing the time for check-in and 
registration. Please arrive no more than 
5 minutes before your appointment.  

We will check temperatures every day. 
When our providers, staff, patients, 
and visitors arrive each day, we will 
check their temperatures, and ask a few 
screening questions. 

Minimizing  
Waiting Room Time

Also, patients may bring only one  
visitor if assistance is needed with  
mobility issues or with receiving  
medical information. Patients under  
18 can bring two visitors, but they both 
must be parents or guardians.

Visitors must sign in, be over 18, and 
must not have flu or COVID-19 symptoms. 

Visitors Allowed 
Only if Necessary

We are maintaining social distances 
for the foreseeable future. As an added 
measure for your safety, we will not  
be accepting cash in our offices. Any 
necessary paperwork can be emailed 
before appointments and filled out  
before arriving. 

Keeping  
a Distance

Please wear your mask or face  
covering to your appointment, even  
if coming for a wellness visit.  
We’ll wear our masks too. 

Cover Your Nose 
and Mouth

We hope you understand these extra measures as 
they help everyone to stay healthy.
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All rooms in our offices are cleaned continually using CDC guidelines. We are also 
keeping separate sick and well exam rooms where possible, and cleaning every 
room in between patients, as always.

Strict Cleaning Practices


